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To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Sirs, 
I understand that an application has been made under the above reference to 
cut down two old trees in Doughty Street, a couple of streets away from where 
I live,  and I also understand that neighbours have not only obtained a 
professional survey and report on them, but that this report and survey has 
identified another way of dealing with the situation and in the process save 
these trees.        
At a time when we are all being asked to plant trees and do everything we can 
to improve the air quality and the ecosystem in central London, I would urge 
you to look again at this application and try to find a compromise so that these 
trees can be saved.   
One of the main things that the lockdowns have shown up is how important 
trees, gardens and parks are to people with absolutely no outside space, but 
who gain so much from them. 
I do hope that you can find a way to consult with these neighbours and their 
surveyors and that a compromise can be found to save these wonderful old 
trees. 
With best wishes, 
Margaret Christian 
 
 


